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September 19th, 2024 
 
Past President, Mr. Michael P. Wich 
2024 ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson 
C/O Will Coffman. Esq., Counsel 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson, 
 

The Board of Directors of the Ohio Building Officials Association 
(an ICC chapter) have voted to endorse the candidacy of Shirley 
Ellis, C.B.O, for the position of Director at Large of the International 
Code Council (ICC). 

 
Ms. Ellis has served in many roles within our industry. She is in 

her 8th year of service on the International Code Council Board of 
Directors. Currently serving on the Awards/Honorary Members and 
Bylaws committees, the IECC Working Group and as the Board 
Liaison to the PMG Membership Council and the states of 
Oklahoma, Kansas, and Nebraska, as well as Regions IV and X. 
Her past Board service included serving on the Budget, Audit, CEO 
Evaluation, Council Policy, Resolutions and Awards committees, 
and as liaison to the Global Membership, the Codes and Standards 
and the Sustainability Membership Committees and the states of 
Texas, Oregon, Idaho and Washington.  
 

The Ohio Building Officials Association supports Shirley Ellis for 
the position of Director at Large. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Walter C. Moeller 
President 
Ohio Building Officials Association 
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